
Message to individuals who have registered for the Computer-based examinations.  
CPRP - Anyone who has an expiration date of 5/29/2020 or earlier will be provided a 90 day extension. 
CPSI - Anyone that had a current exam period as of 3/23/2020 has been provided a 90 day extension. Anyone 
purchasing the CPSI Computer-based examination through 5/29/2020 will have 180 days to complete the exam-
ination.

Message to Certified Park and Recreation Executives expiring on 9/1/2020
Due to the current challenging circumstances, NRPA and the National Certification Board will extend Certified 
Park and Recreation Executive (CPRE) certification expiration date by six months upon request, from 9/1/2020, 
to 3/1/2021. Certified professionals who request an extension will maintain a new certification cycle beginning 
and ending in March. If you would like to extend your expiration date, please contact NRPA Certification Man-
ager Molly Sullivan at msullivan@nrpa.org.

Message to Certified Park and Recreation Professionals expiring on 9/1/2020
Due to the current challenging circumstances, NRPA and the National Certification Board will extend your Cer-
tified Park and Recreation Professional (CPRP) certification expiration date by six months upon request, from 
9/1/2020, to 3/1/2021. Certified professionals who request an extension will maintain a new certification cycle 
beginning and ending in March. If you would like to extend your expiration date, please contact NRPA Certifica-
tion Manager Molly Sullivan at msullivan@nrpa.org.

Message to Aquatic Facility Operators expiring on 6/30/2020

Due to the current challenging circumstances, NRPA and the National Certification Board will extend your 
Aquatic Facility Operator (AFO) certification expiration date by six months upon request, from 6/30/2020, to 
12/31/2020. Certified professionals who request an extension will maintain a new certification cycle beginning 
and ending in December. If you would like to extend your expiration date, please contact NRPA Aquatics Pro-
gram Manager Elizabeth Gonzales at egonzales@nrpa.org.

Message to Certified Playground Safety Inspectors expiring between 4/1/2020 and 7/1/2020
Due to the current challenging circumstances, NRPA and the National Certification Board is extending all Certi-
fied Playground Safety Inspector (CPSI) certification expiration dates between 4/1/2020 and 7/1/2020 by 90 days. 
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